
12-2-23 

President Kim Brandt called this regular meeting of the Anamoose City Park Board to order on this 2nd  

day of December 2023 at 6:30 pm. Members Brittany Bromley, Karissa Gahner, Theresa Hoke, and 

Kristin Volson were present. 

Review and clean-up of the community Christmas event took place. 

The next meeting of the Anamoose Park Board will be held January 3rd  2023, at 7:00 pm.  

There being no further business, meeting adjourned at 6:50 pm. 

 


